

June 17, 2019

To: Alcohol License Review Committee From: Lake Edge Neighborhood Association RE: File# 56361 on 06/19/19 Agenda

> Change of License Premise Lake Edge Seafood Co

Request to extend premises to outdoor patio

The request and application from Lake Edge Seafood Co, to expand its current seating capacity and extend capacity to their outdoor patio, was reviewed by members of the LENA Board and LENA members present at our June 12, 2019 meeting. Based on information presented by Robert Kitto, of Lake Edge Seafood Co, we do not have any concerns regarding this change.

If you should have any questions for us, please let us know,

Sincerely,

Steve McCarthy President Lake Edge Neighborhood Association

cc:

LENA Board of Directors -

Nancy Werlein, Vice President Justin Wagner, Secretary Robbie Buchanan, Treasurer

Members-at-large: Liz Dannenbaum, Marty Conrad, Rachel Kiley

Alder Foster, District 15, City of Madison